
 

 

STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 

SITE EVALUATION COMMITTEE 

 

SECOND NOTICE OF SITE VISIT 

 
 

As previously noticed, the duly appointed Subcommittee of the Site Evaluation 

Committee in Docket No. 2021-02 will conduct a site visit to the Antrim Wind facility on 

November 9, 2021, at 10:00 a.m. Subcommittee members will not deliberate or take any 

official action during this visit. 

 

Following the site visit, the Subcommittee will visit the properties of two of the 

Complainants, Barbara Berwick and Janice Longgood. These visits will not be public meetings 

and will not be open to the public. 

 


